Here is the information we have after looking through the motions table, the
Record and some newsletters.

In 1965, at one of the organizational meetings of the organization, a committee was
formed to develop a code.

The one that was accepted has been printed and used in numerous publications, but
there is no official board motion on it.

In 74, a conference motion appointed a committee to study revisions to the code.
Motion 79.10 was a board motion to accept a revised version of the code.

Conference motion C87.16 appointed a code revision committee with a deadline of 8/88
to have a referendum on the new version. It is our understanding that this occurred in
1988.

Motion C89.13 approved revisions to one tenet.

Motion C91.01 approved revisions to one tenet.

Motion C95.16 removed the guidelines from the code.

Motion 2000.37 appointed a committee to review and revise the code.

The Code of Professional Conduct was adopted July 1, 2005.



